
 WEEKLY BULLETIN 9 Info for St Nic’s Parents & Carers                                      8th November 2019 
 

 

1. Dates & Events     

Event Yr Date Time 

Remembrance Assembly – parents/carers 

welcome 
Y1 – 6 Monday 11th November  10.45–11.15am 

Y1 DD trip to Library – parents/carers to pick up 

from the library at 2.45pm 
Y1 DD Wednesday 13th November 1 – 2.45pm 

Chartwells – Knife & Fork Workshops YR & Y2 Thursday 14th November am & pm  

Y5 Terrapin Showcase – parents/carers welcome Y5 Terr Friday 15th November 9.15am 

Chartwells – Hungry Caterpillar Workshops YR & Y1 Friday 15th November am & pm  

PTA – Reception & KS1 Film Night 
YR, Y1 

& Y2 
Friday 15th November 3.10 – 5pm 

Y3 Victorian Day – children to come to school in 

costume and can wear these all day. 
Y3 Monday 18th November 9am – 12pm 

Prayer Space Week All Tues 19th – Thurs 21st Nov All day 

PTA AGM and meeting All Wednesday 20th November 1 – 3pm 

Prayer Space Open Afternoon for Parents & 

Carers 

Parents 

& Carers 
Wednesday 20th November 3.15 – 4pm 

Y6 SATS & Dalesdown meeting for parents & 

carers 
Y6 Thursday 21st November 3.30 – 4pm 

Y5 Turtle Showcase – parents/carers welcome Y5 Tur Friday 22nd November 9.15am 

Don’t forget to check the dates for the whole term on the website! 
 

2. NEW DATES / AMENDMENTS TO DATES: 

• Y1 Dusky Dolphin Library Visit: this will be on Wednesday 13th November (rescheduled from Thurs 24th 

Oct).  Please collect your child from the library at 2.45pm unless they are in Starfish Club (these children will be 

walked to back to school).  If your child has a library card please make sure they bring it with them. 
 

INFORMATION ABOUT UPCOMING EVENTS  

• Prayer Space Week: please see item 7 for further details. 

• Chartwells Workshops: further information can be found on the website under Parents & Carers > Food & 

Drink at School > School Meals or click on the link to take you to the page: Hot School Meals 
 

3. Letters sent home this week: Click on the link to see past letters  http://www.stnicolasmary.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56     

• All: Christmas Cards – the deadline for orders is Thursday 14th November. 
 

4. Clubs: to check if clubs are running, see the Extra-curricular Activities page on the website Extra-Curricular Activities  
 

5. Worship & Ethos:  

‘The Lord is close to the broken-hearted and saves those who are crushed in spirit’ Psalms 34:18 

On Monday 11th November we will be holding a Remembrance Assembly to mark Armistice day. The assembly   

will begin at 10.45am (to allow a minute’s silence at 11am) and parents are welcome to join us. 

 

6. HOT SCHOOL MEALS 

National School Meals Week: As part of National Schools Meals Week Chartwells are holding a 

‘National Roast Dinner Day’ Competition.  The school with the highest percentage of children having a hot 

school meal next Wednesday 13th November will win a school worth of FREE Christmas lunches!   

 

Hot School Meals & Special Diets/Allergies: If your child is having a hot school meal and has a dietary 

requirement that Chartwells are not already aware of please follow the link and navigate to the bottom of 

the page to read the West Sussex Special Diet Process which includes a form to return to Chartwells. 

 

http://stnicolasstmary.ng1.devwebsite.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=1317&action=saved
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+Sent+Home&pid=56
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Sport+%26amp%3B+Activity+Clubs&pid=20
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=1317


7. Prayer Space Volunteers Required! Between 18th – 22nd November, the fantastic Brighton and Hove City 

Mission team will be setting up and facilitating a Prayer Space within our school, which will be visited by all the 

children.  This is something which has happened each autumn for the past five years and forms part of our annual 

Prayer Week.  The prayer space will be open for parents and carers on Wednesday 20th from 3.15 – 4pm.  In order 

to help run the different activities, they are looking for 1-2 volunteers per session (three sessions per day – see 

timetable below.)  If you are able to help out for a slot or two, please contact the office.  More information about 

Prayer Spaces and last year's report can be found on our website at: http://www.stnicolasmary.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Prayer+Spaces&pid=81 Many thanks for your support. 

St Nicolas and St Mary School Parent/Carer Volunteer Timetable – Nov 2019 

 Tuesday 19th November:   9am – 10.30am  10.35am – 12pm 1 – 3pm 

 Wednesday 20th November:  9am – 10.30am  10.35am – 12pm 1 – 3pm 

 Thursday 21st November:  9am – 10.30am  10.35am – 12pm 1 – 3pm 
 

8. CHRISTMAS NEWS 

 Chartwells Christmas Dinner – Thursday 19th December: if your child is in Years 3, 4, 5 or 6 and they would 

like to have a Christmas dinner on this day, you need to book a meal for them online (menu on page 7) 

https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/  The deadline to book is Sunday 8th December. 

 Christmas Cards: please order your cards and other items by next Thursday 14th November and return your 

form and artwork to the office – YOUR ORDER CANNOT BE PROCESSED WITHOUT THIS! 

 PTA Wreath Making: Christmas Season is upon us at St Nic’s! Our wreath making nights are under 3 weeks 

away.  Please do start to collect foliage for our wreaths – pine, ivy, eucalyptus, hedge stems and ferns make 

popular wreath making greenery.  We can start taking them in the Palace the week beginning 18th November. 

Thank you so much.  Claire Mulcare 

 Christmas Fayre & Christmas Hampers for Raffle: please see flyers at the end of the bulletin for details. 
 

9. Premises, Health & Safety 

• School Crossing Patrol Officer: Mr Lilley will not be on duty on the corner at Eastern Avenue on Thursday 

14th or Friday 15th November 2019 so please take extra care and use the crossing on Upper Shoreham Road. 

• I bumped my head!: When your child bumps their head, we notify you so 

that you can keep an eye on them after school, usually by sending a text 

(sometimes by phone call) and give them a sticker so that staff are aware.  From 

next week your child will be given a red & yellow striped wristband to wear instead as this is more reliable 

than a sticker.  The wristband will replace both the text and the sticker.  Please remove the wristband prior 

to them returning to school the next day to avoid confusion. 

• Picking up from Starfish Club: please use the footpath between the hedge and fence when picking up from 

the Starfish Club – do not walk through the staff car park (this is dangerous especially with the dark evenings). 
 

10. Applying for a school place for September 2020: parents & carers applying for a place need to: 

• Complete the County Admissions Form (online) by Wednesday 15th January 2020 (compulsory). 

www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions  

• Complete and return the Supplementary Information Form to school by 4pm on Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

• If you are a regular worshipper, please ask your Minister / Priest to complete the Church Support Form, and 

ask him/her to return the form to the school by 4pm on Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

School Admissions Drop In Sessions: these are for parents/carers who have questions or need help with their 

child’s school admission in September 2020 – see flyer on page 4. 
 

11. Requests & Reminders 

• Drama4ALL discount: We received a visit from Perform a few weeks ago and the children in EY and KS1 

had a wonderfully energetic time exploring the theme of Castles, Knights and Princesses and using drama, dance 

and singing to help develop their confidence, concentration and social skills.  Perform run regular weekly classes 

in the local area and are offering a special introductory discount to all parents of St Nic’s if they come along for 

a free trial session before Tuesday 12th November.  To claim your discount, call Perform on 020 7255 9120 

quoting WSZX121119 or visit perform.org.uk to find out more. 

• The Sun Newspaper’s Book for Schools: we have signed up to The Sun Newspaper's Book for Schools 

campaign. This will enable us to get £600 worth of books if we collect enough tokens! If you read the paper or 

know anyone who does, please start collecting the tokens and give them to the office. Thanks, the English Team. 
 

12. Sperm Whale: It was recently reported that a 7 metre baby sperm whale was 

washed up on a Welsh Beach.  It had died because it had sheets of PLASTIC, 

rope and lots of rubbish in its stomach.  The sperm whales that we created last 

term, on display by the school fence, remind us of the importance of caring for 

God’s creation.  We should all be trying to reduce, recycle and reuse!  

http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Prayer+Spaces&pid=81
http://www.stnicolasmary.w-sussex.sch.uk/page/?title=Prayer+Spaces&pid=81
https://westsussex.mealselector.co.uk/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/admissions
http://www.perform.org.uk/?trk=JnBzY19pZD0xMDA1MjEzJmRvY19pZD0zNzgmbWVfaWQ9MCZ0ZXh0PUQ0QSBkaXNjb3VudCByZW1pbmRlciZkYXRlPU5vdiAgMiAyMDE5ICA3OjA0UE0~
https://www.perform.org.uk/magic?trk=JnBzY19pZD0xMDA1MjEzJmRvY19pZD0zNzgmbWVfaWQ9MCZ0ZXh0PUQ0QSBkaXNjb3VudCByZW1pbmRlciZkYXRlPU5vdiAgMiAyMDE5ICA3OjA0UE0~
http://www.perform.org.uk/?trk=JnBzY19pZD0xMDA1MjEzJmRvY19pZD0zNzgmbWVfaWQ9MCZ0ZXh0PUQ0QSBkaXNjb3VudCByZW1pbmRlciZkYXRlPU5vdiAgMiAyMDE5ICA3OjA0UE0~


 
  

Neither the Governors nor West Sussex County Council support or recommend the advice, products or 
services offered nor the organisations offering them.  Individuals should satisfy themselves on the suitability 
of any of the advice, products or services and on the nature and standing of these organisations (or any 
mentioned in this bulletin or any other publication). 



 

If you have a child who is starting school in 
September 2020 and would like to know more about 
how to apply for a school place, or what support is 
available to you, then please come along to one of 

our information drop-in sessions. 
  

  





  



  



 

 
   

Do you work for any of these companies? 

 

Would you be able to help out at our Christmas Fayre? 

 

If so, all of these companies will offer Match Funding. 

This is where the business you work for will match the 

total amount of money that we take on a stall that 

you help on. At the last Summer Fayre, we raised over 

£900 in additional Match Funding!! Please contact 

the PTA if you can help in any way. 


